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Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

August 15, 2024 
 
RE: Electronic Investigation of Home Energy Assistance Programs Offered by Investor-

Owned Utilities Pursuant to KRS 278.285(4)   
Case No. 2019-00366 

  
 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Order dated May 4, 2020, specifically Appendix B in the above 

referenced proceeding, Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) and Kentucky Utilities 

Company (“KU”) (collectively, “the Companies”) submits its Home Energy Assistance Annual Report 

for the October 2022 – September 2023 program year.   

 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 in Case 

No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on 

August 15, 2024 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has 

excused from participation by electronic means. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the information filed herewith, please call me or Don 

Harris at (502)627-2021. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Rick E. Lovekamp 
 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
Manager Regulatory Strategy/Policy 

State Regulation and Rates  

O 502-627-3780  

rick.lovekamp @lge-ku.com 
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